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Growth in a team, contracts and needs results in more 
space! Tresco recently renovated Building 4 and welcomed 
its Tresco Works Highways and State Contracts team to 
their new office. This move allows more office, meeting and 
storage place for this department!     

For over 30 years the Tresco Inc. Contracts Division has been 
offering employment opportunities to persons with varying 
disabilities including veterans and students through federal, 
state and commercials agreements/partnerships.  The name, 
Contracts, did not give a clear explanation and representation of 
what our true impact was in our communities.  

Over the past several months the Tresco Leadership team held a 
number of focus groups with individuals from various industries 
to get a better understanding of the connection between our work 
and our name. It was very apparent that the name Contracts 
Division didn’t connect who we are, with what we do and why 
we do it.  It was time for a change!  

We provide businesses a solution that works. We provide work 
opportunities to persons with varying disabilities. We provide 
development and skills training for upward employment to 
people that work. We lead the effort in creating an inclusive 
workplace. Tresco Works!  

Tresco Works has over 230 fulltime and parttime individuals that 
provide quality custodial, grounds and total facility management 
services for over 50 federal, state and local contracts in 12 
counties across Southern New Mexico.  

“We are proud of the 30 years of service we have provided and 
looking forward to another 30 years as Tresco Works. We have 
an amazing team that enjoys coming to work, takes pride in 
being part of the workforce and has a strong sense of purpose in 
all they do, ”said Luis Rios, Director of Tresco Works. “

We Have Moved!



Pete is the new Warehouse Manager. 
He’s a retired Navy Contracting Officer, 
retired Purchasing Director, and a 
retired Boy Scout District Director.  Pete 
acquired two Master’s Degrees along 
his career and was active as a volunteer 
with the his grandson’s Cub Scout Pack.  

Pete came to work at Tresco after the 
COVID pandemic sidelined his plans 
to travel with his wife, Gloria, a retired 
Human Resources Director.  They have 
two adult children, Peter and Michelle, 
and seven grandchildren in El Paso, TX 
and Rio Rancho, NM.    

Pete is very enthusiastic about being 
tasked to launch the distribution 
warehouse concept and eager to 
contribute to Tresco’s mission “to 
provide professional and individualized 
services, supports and opportunities to 
people of any age with differing abilities, 
their families and the communities we 
serve.”

One of Pete’s goals is to assist Tresco 
staff in whatever way he can to make 
their work life less complicated and 
looks forward to working with everyone.   

Welcome  
Pete Jimenez

Pete
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After more than a year without family parties, TOTS and Day One celebrated with a 
Summer theme at the Pool Park in T or C on July 14.  Lots of families and children 
came out to enjoy fun water games and Paradise Shaved Ice.  TOTS and Day One 
normally host community events in the T or C, Las Cruces, and Anthony areas to give 
families something fun to do and to get the word out about services offered by each 
program.  Due to COVID, the last year was an exception.  Staff hopes to be able to 
provide more regularly scheduled events in the near future as the state and country 
opens up safely.  

TOTS Early Intervention & Day One Home Visiting Program
Phone: 575-288-1402
1705 N. Date Street
Truth or Consequences, NM 87901

TOTS & Day One 
Celebrate Families 
with Summer Party 

in T or C

Early Intervention



On August 28th and 29th Kona Ice brought back the highly 
sought-after family friendly 3-on-3 basketball tournament to Las 
Cruces.  Tresco Inc. was honored to be chosen by Kona Ice as the 
2021 benefactor of the proceeds from this event.  The Hadley Sports 
Complex was filled with scoring, laughs, and cheers.  It was great 
to see so many Tresco employees volunteering at the registration 
booth, children’s area, water station and many more areas to help 
make this event successful.  There were over 220 teams from the 

region that participated in the event.

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS!!

GUS MACKER WAS 
BACK IN LAS CRUCES!



On July 16th Tresco staff and their families were treated 
with a cool summer treat, KONA ICE! It was a great way 

to cool off and take a break!



Tresco Inc. Honor 
with the 2021 Agency 
of Distinction Award

Tresco, Inc. received the prestigious The Arc of New Mexico 2021 Agency 
of Distinction Award on June 23, 2021, for providing exemplary supports 
and demonstration of commitment to community inclusion for people 
with disabilities at The Arc of New Mexico’s Annual Board meeting.

Tresco Inc. was nominated by Rocio Alfaro-Miller.  She is a currently an 
Arc of NM board member, Dona Ana Community College Assistant Pro-
fessor in the Dental program and an advocate for her son, Joseph, who is 
works with Tresco at White Sands Missile Range. 

Rocio explains, “Tresco, Inc. is the embodiment of an inclusive employer 
as they provide inclusive employment for people with differing abilities.” 

“We are proud to work with amazing folks, like Joseph, to provide them 
opportunities to earn good wages, develop essential skills, and be an in-
tegral part of our communities. On behalf of our board of directors, lead-
ership, staff and everyone part of the Tresco family - we thank you Rocio 
and The Arc of New Mexico for this wonderful honor, said Chris Boston, 
Tresco Inc. Chief Executive Officer.”

Tresco Works is excited to announce the newest 
addition of Tresco Inc. Warehouse. This 8,000 
square foot warehouse will provide more 
efficient movement of our Tresco supplies as 
well as improved account management and 
enhanced customer service offerings internally 
and externally.

“We are excited about the opening of our new 
warehouse, and pleased to have Pete Jimenez on 
our team to lead the efforts in developing and 
managing the efforts of our growth,” says Luis 
Rios Director of Tresco Works. 

To learn more about Tresco Warehouse contact 
Pete Jimenez at pjimenez@trescoinc.org or 
575-800-2001 ext. 4001.

Tresco is Growing!

New Mexico



Day One Contract Grows! 

Backpack and School 
Supply Giveaway 

Tresco TOTs at National 
Night Out Events

Our contract now allows Day One to serve families and children from 0-5 
years old!  We received extra funding for an extra 50 families, so Day One 
continues to grow.  We are also excited that we can now provide home 
visits and telehealth visits.  Families such as picture below continue to stay 
engaged and referring their friends and family to bot Day One and TOTS.

On July 29, TOTS staff participated in a Backpack/ school supply give away 
sponsored by HELP New Mexico in Chaparral and Sunland Park.  Staff was 
ready and able to give out information about Early Intervention and Home 
Visiting programs.  Anthony Area Manager is Olga Chavez, 575-882-2744.    

TOTS participated in National Night Out community events throughout 
the areas we serve: Las Cruces, Santa Teresa, Anthony, and T or C.  The 
annual event encourages families to interact with law enforcement and first 
responders and to learn about community resources.  The event took place 
on August 3.  Pictures provided by Olga Chavez, Anthony Area Manager

Thank you all who participated in the Tresco Jersey 
Day on September 10th.  It was great seeing so 
many employees strutting their favorite team attire.  
Congratulations to Tanell DeGroat, CSS Service 
Coordinator, for winning the raffle basket full of football 
goodies!

Football Pride 
Tresco Style

photos

Save the Date!

Save the Date!

Tresco Inc.
Christmas Party

Tresco Inc.
Thanksgiving Lunch

Friday, December 3, 2021

Friday, November 19, 2021

More details to come!



Tresco 2021
Service Awards

3 Years
Joshua J. Baeza - CSSLCR
Edda-Liss Mercede Scroggins - CSSLCR
Diana I. Gaytan - TOTS
Stephanie Valenzuela - CSSLCR
Celina Beatriz Lopez - CSSLCR
Christian Perez - WSMRCG
Connie Irwin - DAYONE
Angel Gabriel Esparza - WSMRCG
Bertha Alicia Macias - WSMRCG
Edwin Martinez - HELSTF
Daniel Trujillo Albidrez - FEDCRT
Claudia Calletan Armendariz - CSSLCR
Daisy R. Lopez - TOTS
Kelly Marie Spencer - CSSLCR
Beatriz A. Vargas - DAYONE
Julio Rios - HGYALL
Ana Villegas Salas - TOTS
Anna O’Connell - CSSLCR
Kellie Yvonne Ochoa - CSSSOC
Phillip Jr. Romero - DOHSPX
Steve E. Gallegos - WSMRCG
Valerie C. Rel - CSSLCR
Dorena Aguilera - CSSLCR
William P. Harty - ADMIN
Martin Lopez - WSMRGM
Bobby C. Chavez - WSMRGM
Norma Laura Hernandez - WSMRCG
Martha Easton - WSMRCG
Wayne E. Unruh - NAVY
Luz Maria Arguelles - WSMRCG
Oscar Raul Rayos Sanchez - WSMRCG
Brent Stephens - CSSLCR
Marcus Chee - HGYALL
Clyde Bernard Noland - ADMIN

5 Years
Lissa Lara - WSMRCG
Tanner Logston - WSMRCG
Kenneth Grey Adcock - WSMRCG
Damian Ortiz Albidrez - WSMRCG
Ricardo Gonzalez - WSMRGM
Soledad Maria Nunez - HELSTF
Johnnie Delgado Otero - HGYALL
Sebastian Rueda - WSMRCG
Sean Anthony Infante - COMMIS
Delainey K. Meloy - WSMRCG
Andy C. Garcia - HGYBTF
Guillermo Sosa - HELSTF

John K. Gaige - WSMRCG
Jesus Guillermo Gonzalez - HELSTF
Yasmeen Alvarado - WSMRCG
Debra Kay Tharp George - NAVY
Jesus Man Balderrama Blanco - CITYLC
Benito P. Espino - WSMRCG
Forrest Francisco McDaniel - WSMRCG
Elojia Consuelo Garcia - WSMRCG
Rudy A. Padilla - HGYALL

7 Years
Pat Carreon-Ralston - TOTS
Ola Marie Gonzalez - CSSLCR
Precilla A. Caldera - HELSTF
Belinda A. Salas - CSSLCR
David Jacob Protextor - WSMRCG
Robert Angelo Medina - WSMRCG
Jason Cook - WSMRCG
Victoria Mae McMenamin - WSMRCG
Attila Moldovan - HGYALL
Robert William Reynolds - HELSTF
Bambi Lynn Laemmle - CSSLCR
Karen D. Ortiz - CSSSOC
Elma T. Infante - WSMRCG
Deborah E. Johnson - TOTS
Sadie Vick - WSMRCG
Brianna M. Franklin - DAYONE
Teresita Ruiz - WSMRCG
Timothy E. Thomas - HGYALL
Raymond Jerry Lindsey - HELSTF
Jorge Rodarte - CSSLCR
Olga M. Naillon - WSMRCG
Sofia Munoz Wall - TOTS
Luis R. Rios - CADMIN

10 Years
Maria Cruz Vega - CSSLCR
Chris Chatterton- WSMRCG
Megan C. Moberly - WSMRCG
MacLovio E. Gonzales - WSMRCG
Philip Joseph White - HGYALL
Natasha R. Moore - WSMRCG
Epifanio Holguin Torres - HELSTF
Ralph Tena - HGYALL
John M. Anderson - HGYALL
Tyler Neal Tracy - WSMRCG
Sara E. Barrera - WSMRCG

Adriana Alexandria Plummer - WSMRCG
Lydia M. Hernandez - FEDCRT
Dan Pacheco - CSSLCR
Raymundo Cadena - WSMRCG
Julian Gonzales - WSMRCG
Evelyn Gotbeter - WSMRCG
Ryan K. Janecka - WSMRGM
Alfredo M. Rosales - WSMRCG
Robert N. Bertoldo - HGYALL
Russell F. Bloom - WSMRCG
Elizabeth De La Cruz - WSMRCG
Yenny Griselda Gonzalez - WSMRCG
Pedro Ramos - WSMRCG
Carl Rizzuti - FACILI
Joel Limon - WSMRCG
Amy Sue McClung - WSMRCG
Virginia S. Siekert - WSMRCG
Sean P. Door - WSMRCG
Timothy R. Jimenez - HGYALL

15 Years 
Araseli Villalobos - CSSLCR
Christina Suessbrich-Joaquim - TOTS
Rosemary Perez - WSMRCG
Sylvia A. Washington - ADMIN
Mary Lou Martinez - HELSTF
Christopher Sanchez - NAVY
Sandy L. Galindo - CSSLCR
Melissa M. Guzman - CSSLCR
Maria D. Romero - CSSLCR
Kevin L. Taylor - HELSTF

20 Years
Alberto Monge - WSMRCG
Theresa Adams - TOTS
Annette R. Tissnolthtos - CSSLCR
Rita S. Harvey - HGYALL

25 Years
Gary L. Manley - ADMIN
Priscilla Washington - CSSLCR
Robert J. Gonzales - HELSTF


